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Railway Recruitment Boards 

 

 

 

 

CEN 02/2018 (Level 1 Posts as per 7th CPC) 

Notice on e-call letter for CBT 

All candidates having CBT for Level 1 posts on 18/09/2018, 19/09/2018 and 

20/09/2018, who could not download e-call letter, have been sent SMS with 

centre details and an email with the link to download & print their e-call letter.  

Candidates are advised to click on the link, print e call letter and to proceed to the 

exam centre with original photo ID, Passport size photo and attend the exam. 

 

                                                                                                                                               Chairpersons 

17-09-2018                                                                                                      Railway Recruitment Boards 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


